
 
 

SUMMER SEMESTER CERTIFICATE PRESENTATON 

Another successful semester of Croatian language classes has come to an end with a 
Certificate Presentation event held at the Croatian Consulate on Thursday 13 May 
2021. It has been a while since we were last able to celebrate such an achievement 
with our students so needless to say it was a lovely evening and enjoyed by all!  

Students from across our Croatian class levels of Beginner, Intermediate and 
Advanced all attended the event to celebrate their achievements with their peers 
and guests, and they were all treated to some traditional Croatian finger foods as 
well. 

Proceedings commenced with the Australian Croatian Community Services (ACCS) 
CEO, Ms Franci Buljat, welcoming everyone and thanking the Consulate for their 
generosity in hosting this event on our behalf once again. Ms Jenny Matic, ACCS 
Board Chairperson, congratulated students on their achievements and recognised the 
dedication and willingness of the students to learn the Croatian language.  

Students, along with their guests, were then warmly welcomed by the Croatian 
Consulate General, Mr Joseph Petric, who presented certificates to each student.  
Mr Petric spoke of his own experiences of learning Croatian and praised the students 
for their interest to do the same. 

 

For those interested in learning Croatian, the Autumn/Winter semester will be 
starting soon, in the week beginning 24 May 2021. It’s still not too late to enrol. If 
you, or someone you know, is interested in learning Croatian, regardless of age and 
level, please visit our website www.accs.asn.au or call ACCS on 1800 953 963 for 
further information.   

 

http://www.accs.asn.au/

